BANK OF CENTRAL Yaounde, the 12" July 2019
AFRICAN STATES

The Governor,

To the attention of National Directors

CIRCULAR LETTER N°015/GVR 2019

On the deadline for compliance of residents’ foreign currency accounts

Following the exchanges that the Central Bank held on July 4, 2019 in
Douala with the stakeholders in the implementation of foreign exchange
regulations, particularly with the oil and mining sectors, please consider that the
deadline for compliance of foreign exchange accounts opened in CEMAC and
abroad is set at six months, i.e. December 10, 2019, in accordance with Article
28 of Instruction No. 5/GR/2019 of June 10, 2019.

Therefore, I invite you to bring this measure to the attention of approved
intermediaries and other economic agents of your jurisdiction.

ABBAS MAHAMAT TOLLI

N°: SEQ 124/2019



